

Guided Pathways Coordinating Committee Agenda

Date: Tuesday, February 25th, 2025
Zoom -
<https://avc.zoom.us/j/86235473519?pwd=qiP fBOrnl44gTWvtXy3Nw64Fij2LjX.1>
Time: 1:00pm – 2:00pm

Type of Meeting: *Regular*

Note Taker:

Please Review/Bring:

Committee Members:

Position	Appointed by	Member Name	Contact	Attendance
Ex-officio	Superintendent/President	Jennifer Zellet	jennifer.zellet@avc.edu	
Ex-officio	VP of Academic Affairs	Kathy Bakhit	kathy.bakhit@avc.edu	
Ex-officio	VP of Student Services	Idania Padron	idania.reyes@avc.edu	
Ex-officio	Academic Senate President	Hal Huntsman (Proxy Tamira Palmetto)	hal.huntsman@avc.edu	
Co-chair	VP of Academic Affairs or Designee	Nate Dillon	nate.dillon@avc.edu	
Co-chair	Academic Senate Classroom Faculty Designee	Aharon Groveman	aharon.groveman@avc.edu	
Co-chair	Academic Senate Counselor Faculty Designee	Lusine Koshkaryan	lusine.koshkaryan@avc.edu	
Member	Dean of IERP or Designee	Svetlana Deplazes	svetlana.deplazes@avc.edu	
Member	CMSA - Student Services	Jill Zimmerman	jill.zimmerman@avc.edu	
Member	CMSA - General	Alberto Mendoza González Larreynaga	alberto.mendozagonza@avc.edu	
Member	ASO: Student	Renelyn Wilson	mwilson94@avc.edu	
Member	Academic Affairs	Mayke Darby (Proxy Robyn Serrano)	mayke.darby@avc.edu	
Member	AS: Non-Classroom Faculty	Audrey Moore	audrey.moore@avc.edu	
Member	AS: Classroom Faculty	Carla Corona	carla.corona@avc.edu	
Member	AS: CTE Faculty	Kent Moser	kent.moser@avc.edu	
Member	AS: Counseling Faculty	Jessica Eaton	jessica.eaton@avc.edu	
Member	AS: Adjunct Faculty	Amaka Donn	amaka.donn@avc.edu	
Member	Classified: Student Services	Michele Lathrop	michele.lathrop@avc.edu	

Items	Person	Action
I. Approval of Agenda	All	<p><u>Issues Discussed:</u> Approved</p> <p><u>Action Taken:</u></p> <p><u>Follow Up Items:</u></p>
II. Approval of Previous Minutes: 02/11/2025	All	<p><u>Issues Discussed:</u> Approved</p> <p><u>Action Taken:</u></p> <p><u>Follow Up Items:</u></p>
III. Opening Comments from Co-chairs.	Co-Chairs	<p><u>Issues Discussed:</u> Team discussed SSC, addition of new faculty/counselor co-leads and Hal Huntsman possibly leading STEM AOS. Discussed formation of SSC, hiring of STH and upcoming Majors Fair. Discussed need for awareness of GP, a newsletter template, and finding reps for SSC by end of March.</p> <p>Next Steps:</p> <p>Carla to reach out to Dean Mitchell about including GP materials at Majors Fair Carla to ask Gary about vendor for banner printing GP Coordinating Committee to discuss creating banners for AOS, restarting newsletter communications.</p> <p>Tamira stated importance of AOS to bridge counselors in their monthly meeting</p> <p>Renelyn to provide student rep info for SSC by end of March</p> <p>Lusine to inform Kristine O about broader GP topics discussed in meetings.</p> <p><u>Action Taken:</u></p> <p><u>Follow Up Items:</u></p>
IV. Regional Updates	Antonio Ramirez	<p><u>Issues Discussed:</u></p> <p><u>Action Taken:</u></p> <p><u>Follow Up Items:</u></p>
V. Open Discussion	All	<p><u>Issues Discussed:</u> SSC Progress Update: Lusine (new faculty co-lead) and counselor Audrey to lead. Present STEM AOD to Hal Huntsman at next workgroup meeting. Discuss about hiring STH with Sheryl W. to assist in admin office with possibility of fulfilling a role in SSC. Chairs were suggested to interview potential candidates.</p> <p>Initiatives Progress:</p> <p>Nate and Lusine discussed progress and let committee know they are nearing an arrangement with PM, and waiting for an update from them. Clarification that content of meetings will not involve student data, which is protected by FERPA. Jill confirmed, and Renelyn also agreed. Renelyn from ASO to reach out to find students reps for SSC.</p>

		<p>SSC and Hiring: 2 of the 6 planned communities to launch next Tues. Hiring of STH to assist with data collection and other tasks. Nate suggested division reps, such as Jahmal, could be the student reps on teams due to existing connections.</p> <p>Vacancy Discussion: Importance of filling vacancies by end of March. Lusine inquired about Kristine attending GP meetings – she is welcome (no vote as a rep).</p> <p>Major Fair Discussion: Nate and Carla discussed upcoming Majors Fair, scheduled for March 19th, as well as creating banners for the event to bring awareness to GP initiative.</p> <p>Discussion about upcoming agenda for prison commencement occurring on 2/27 at LAC CDCR.</p> <p><u>Action Taken:</u></p> <p><u>Follow Up Items:</u></p>
Adjourn		<u>Time:</u> 2pm
NEXT MEETING DATE: 03/11/2025		